MEMORANDUM

TO: 

Andrew Clifford, Chair



Committee on Academic Programs
FROM:  
Suzanne H. Pasch, Convenor


  
 Steering Committee
RE:

Double Counting of Courses for International Studies Major


DATE:   
March 10, 2005

The Steering Committee was asked to review an issue regarding the current policy for double counting courses for majors and minors in terms of its effect on the International Studies program. The current policy states that only one course taken as a part of the student’s major may also be counted toward the student’s minor. Dr. Marianna P. Sullivan, Director of the International Studies Program, outlines the rationale for requesting a modification in the attached memorandum. The proposed change calls for International Studies majors to be allowed to count two major courses toward a minor.

As CAP reviews this specific request and makes its recommendation, Steering asks that you consider both the specific request and the implications for other programs of making this change for one program. CAP’s response before the end of the semester would be appreciated.

Attachment: Memorandum from Dr. Sullivan
